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Next Meet ing - • 

T H E T R E A S U R E S O F C L W Y D 

by 

J O H N D E W S N A P B. A. 

This i s t he· meeting which had to be postponed last 

January , h:_ut we understand ·that by waiting we are to 

hav~ a bigger, better treat· as Mr. Dewsnap has been 

back t o Cl wy d t his summer, found even more treasures 

and conside r ably increased t he r ange of his talk . We 

r ecommend this illus trated lecture with confidence and 

~rge membens to come out an~ br ave t he November night -
I 

they r;ill not r e>gre t doing -so. 

TUESDAY, 22nd NOVEMBER 1988 

• I 
at 8 p. m. 

GATEACRE I NSTITUTE, GRANGE LANE 

We know its early, but a s there will be no meeting in 
De cember may we wish all our members a very happy 

CHRISTMAS . 



THE ELDONIAN VILLAGE & COMMJNITY ARCrtITECTURE -
An excellent 

talk was given on the 20th Septemler by Tony McGann, the 
Chairman of the Eldonian Housing Cc-operative in Liverpool's 
Vauxhall district. Tony was born ~n Liverpool and has lived 
in the Vauxhall area all his life, ~o he can speak with 
authority about housing conditions there going back to pre-war 
days and he showed several slides of tr..e area as it used to be, 

The only effort the Council made to 'improve' life for the 
inhabitants seems to have consisted of demolishing some of the 
worst dwellings ( te.nement flats) and moving the reeidents out 
to Kirby and Speke. In other words people were not consulted 
about what they wanted, but were told by the Council where they 
should go and live - thus communities were broken up. 

This was when Mr. McGann decided that people ought to come 
before bricks and mortar. In the early seventies several 
housing co-operatives were formed by people who lived in the 
r un- down areas in an effort to avoid such mistakes as the 
Radcliffe Estate, Shaw Street buil t by the Council in 1974 -
now demolished. Several examples can now be seen in Liverpool 
of what can be done when there is cooperation between people, 
architects and both local and central government e.g. Hesketh 
Str ee t, Lark Lane as well as the Eldonian Village. 

Extr a problems were posed by tho old Tate & Iqle site wheN 
r. McGann bad to fight hard and long to get the derelict 

land grant which would enable people to build and live in the 
ar ea where they had all been one community. Out of the 
Eldonian Co-operative are coming other enterprises like small 
businesses, a market garden centre and canal-related 
industries. H.G. 

AMnJ AL GENERAL MEETING - A · successful and well-attended 
A. G. (. was hel d in the Gateacre Institute on November 1st. 
Officers elected we!e -

CHAIR?iAN : Mr . G.A. Mccann, O.L.A. School 
VICE CBAIRMAN : Mr . J.F. Williams , 3 Cuckoo Way 
Ho.; . SECS; Mr. & Mrs. Gadd, 59 Hunts Cross Ave. 
HON. TREASURER : Miss J. Gnosspelius, 14 High tor Rd. 

487-9301 
428-7299 
428-8884 
428-4121 



Comroi ttee -

Miss J. Borrowscale, (Minutes) 14 Eaglehurst Rd. 
Michael Chitty, 16 Chartmount W~ 
Mrs. J. Cohenm 41 s. Station Road 
Harold Haddleton, 26 Hollytree Road 
Mrs. s. Lewis, Grange Lodge, Grange Lane (Environment) 
Krs. M. Lothian, 12/14 Gateacre Brow 
Mrs. D. Myles, C/o 41 s. Station Road 
Mrs. B. Plent, 27 Grange Lane {Membership) 
Rev. D.M. Roberts, c/o Gateacre Chapel 
lies I. Scott, 48 Hollytree Road 

428-4069 
428-7801 
428-5442 
428-3694 
428-3671 
428-4276 

428-5379 
71-29177 

The secretaries Report for the year 1987-88 will be circulated 
as usual with the next Newsletter. 

SUBSCRIPTIONS - Our thanks to those members who have paid their 
subscriptions for 1988-89 so promptly atter the A.G.Jl. We 
would be very grateful if those who have not yet paid would 
send their dues to our new Membership Secretary, Mrs. Jlent, 
27 Grange Lane - or band them to &111' Committee member. 

RATESt Individual £2. Family £3. Student/Pensioner £1. 
Corporate £5. All plus £1 towards J)Ostage if living 
outside the hand-delivery area. 

some members will receive membership cards with this Newsletter, 
however we find that there are still cards relating to the year 
ending 31 Oct. 1988 which have not yet been sent out. We 
apologise but ask members to check the date on their cards as 
they may find they have not yet paid for the current year 1988/9. 

OREEN .ABBAS IN & AROUND GATEACRE - We are increasingly worried 
about the erosion ot our green open epaces by housing. We are 
supporting tho 'Green Wede;!' policy shortly to be designated. 
We :i.:ro also taking steps to try and atop the salo of any land 
:n Ch ildwoll, formerly owned b, the Marquees of Salisbury,which 
ra c:o d i nto tho honds of tho C ty just hofore the war. 

'3:"!'., Nt1 GL.Ei'VILLE CLOS~ - tic ha7e now seen t he now plans for 
f:ve houses to be erected on t his □ito an f oo l thut tho 
rrobl cm of over-looking has been resolved. We have arkcd t ha t 
t :ie name fh_a]olfields should be retained !or this d volo pmont. 
~ •. L. ll.11.88. 
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